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20th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please note that the forthcoming INSET day scheduled for the 12th February has been cancelled and 

will be rearranged later this academic year.  This will be a normal school day instead. 

Pupils will be expected to continue their lessons remotely / attend school if they usually do. 

If you have any queries, please contact the school office on 0151 638 2800 or email: 

schooloffice@oldershaw.wirral.sch.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr J Bush  

Principal 
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